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INDUSTRY CIRCULAR 

 

To  : All Metal and Engineering Industries Employers and Employees 

                            Members of the Council 

                            Mibfa CEO: Jacques Calomiti 

                            Regional Managers of the Meibc 

From  : The Office of the Council Secretary 

Date   : Wednesday, 13 December 2023 

Subject  : Industry Circular Scam  

Circular No. : 2023/06 

 

It has come to the attention of the MEIBC that there is a document circulating in the industry, purporting to be 

coming from the MEIBC’s office of the Council Secretary.  

The said document  is titled “Special Council Levy Payable in Terms of the Dispute Resolution Agreement 

(see copy attached),” however the body of the document refers to “the Council Special Sick Pay Fund Levy.” 

Furthermore, the Council became aware of two invoices that were sent to one of the companies in the industry, 

with new banking details, purporting to be an invoice from the Council.  

Please do take note that the following banking details as reflected in the said document, DO NOT form part of       

any of the MEIBC’s banking accounts:  

First National Bank Account Number: 62388747100 

Johannesburg Branch Code: 251305 

 

You are therefore herewith advised that this appears to be a scam and no monies should be paid to the above-

mentioned account.  

The Council has reported the matter to the South African Police Services (SAPS) for investigation.  

Should you have fallen victim to this apparent scam, kindly contact the MEIBC offices on 011 639 8000 and/or 

email at  info@meibc.co.za  

Sincerely  

  

-------------------------------- 

Sicelo Nduna 

Council Secretary  
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